
Notice is hereby given that a Request
for Determination under the Mass-
achusetts Wetland Protection Act and
the North Reading General Wetlands
Protection Bylaw, Chapter 196, has been
filed.  The Request for Determination
is for an Inground pool. This will be
heard at the Tuesday, March 7 , 2017
meeting of the Conservation Commis-
sion at 7:30 pm in Room 5 Murphy
Center/Town Hall, 235 North St., North
Reading, Massachusetts. The work to
be performed is at 1 MacIntyre Dr. This
Request for Determination has been
filed by Kerry Capalbo., as required by
Chapter 131, Section 40 of the
Massachusetts General Laws and the
North Reading General Wetlands
Protection Bylaw, Chapter 196 of the
General Law.   

A copy of the plan is on file in the
Conservation Commission Office can be
viewed Mon-Thur 8am-4pm and Fri
8am-1pm

North Reading Conservation Commission
Martin Weiss, Chairperson
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